
Meeting Minutes 
 

Date: October 21, 2009 
Location: County Extension Office 
 
President Vic Barlow called the October meeting to order. All officers were present 
except Gus.  Membership roll was also called. Several members were present. 
 
One bill was presented for the plates and license and our new balance is $684.50 
 
The minutes were read and approved.  
 
Under old business: 
 
Discussion about the new trailer was held and it was decided to have a work day in the 
future to work on and water proof the trailer. 
 
The launch pads are finished thanks to Gus. We now have 5 high power pads. 
 
 There was a motion made to rent a Port o Potty for the November Launch 
 
Vic is still working on a thank you letter to the landowners. 
 
Much discussion was given about the upcoming launch including publicity and vendors. 
Vic and Randy will take care of both issues, contacting Red Arrow, Al’s and Wildman. 
We will also look into radio TV and newspaper for publicity. We will also look into food 
vendors. 
 
New Business: 
 
2010 Nominations were closed and posted by Doug, they are as follows; 

PREFECT 

[     ]        Vic Barlow 

[     ]        Gus Piepenburg 

PRESIDENT 

[     ]        Doug Jackson 

VICE-PRESIDENT 

[     ]        Brian Perry 



[     ]        Gus Piepenburg 

SECRETARY 

[     ]        Vic Barlow 

TREASURER 

[     ]        Carl Kruger 

WEBMASTER 

[     ]        Jon Craig 

[     ]        Randy Milliken 

MEMBER AT LARGE 

[     ]        Sam Midkiff 

[     ]        Gus Piepenburg 

[     ]        David Reese 

 
A work day is scheduled for the club equipment at Doug’s house on Sunday November 
15th at 11 AM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for November 8th at 7 PM at the County Extension Office. 


